Dear ND High School Hockey Association,

I want to thank you for all the hard work and stuff you do. You have done tremendous things. The reason I am writing this letter is to bring up the idea that high school hockey coaches should be able to coach hockey in the summer.

The reason I am bringing this to attention is because they should be able to coach kids as long as they are not coaching high school, so like mini mites to bantams. They should have the choice to have the summer off it they want. We were going to have a camp on basics and skills for an hour but nothing like practicing for games; but now we do not have coaches that know what they are doing to help. We needed older coaches like high school. This next season will be my first year playing high school hockey; my second year playing goalie. I need help for getting prepared for harder more tricky shots, but I am going to some camps somewhere else.

I can not think of any counter arguments if you have any please tell me. There are some reasons we could use for our defense. Basically, all we are asking is to let coaches coach in the summer if they want to. It is their choice to coach not as skilled kids.

I would appreciate it if you write back!

Erin anderson

Yours sincerely,

Erin Anderson